
 

 
 
 

November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 9 Pupil Progress Evening 
Wednesday 6th December 2023 4:00pm - 6:00pm 

Our Year 9 Pupil Progress Evening will take place at Sandhill View Academy on Wednesday 6th December 2023 from 
4.00pm to 6.00pm. You will receive your child’s data report and Subject Teachers will be available to discuss your child’s 
current academic progress, together with their behaviour for learning.  Staff will also be able to offer guidance on suitable 
courses at Key Stage 4 as we all begin to explore option choices for GCSE. There will be detailed options booklets 
distributed in the New Year, together with an information evening for parents and options sample lessons for pupils.   

This progress evening has an online booking system, which will allow you to make all appointments at the following 
website: 
https://sandhillviewacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Please note there are no parent codes to access this system. You need the following information 
 
Parent name 
Student name 
Student date of birth 
 
If you wish to receive an email confirmation of your appointment times please enter your email details. Once you have 
logged in, click on continue, and then continue to book appointments.  Simply select your times to speak to each member 
of staff and save your appointments. If you are struggling to log on then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Please arrive at Sandhill View Academy 10 minutes before your first appointment to ensure the schedule runs smoothly.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr J. Castling  
Deputy Headteacher  

 
 
 


